Congregation B'nai Israel

327 NORTH NEGLEY AVENUE - PITTSBURGH 6, PENNSYLVANIA

MOntrose 1-0253

February 14, 1957

Mr. S. Lubelsky
Beth Israel Congregation
414 Weldon Street
Latrobe, Pa.

Dear Mr. Lubelsky:

I am forwarding your letter to Dr.

Aharon Kessler of our local Council on

Jewish Education. I hope that he will

be helpful to you.

With every good wish to you, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Seymour J. Cohen Rabbi

nabbl

CONGREGATION B'NAI ISRAEL

SJC:gf



## OUNCIL ON JEWISH EDUCATION

ELEVENTH FLOOR, 200 ROSS STREET

**GRANT 1-4084** 

PITTSBURGH, 19, PENNSYLVANIA

JACOB DAVIS PRESIDENT
MRS. M. H. FISHER VICE PRESIDENT
JUDGE BENJAMIN LENCHER VICE PRESIDENT
M. LEON TOLOCHKO VICE PRESIDENT
MRS. LLOYD LIVSTONE SECRETARY
HARRY M. KAMIN TREASURER
AHARON KESSLER EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

February 19, 1957

Dear Mr. Lubelsky:

Doctor Seymour J. Cohen, Rabbi of B'nai Israel, forwarded your letter of February 12 to me.

Doctor Cohen was hopeful that we might be able to recommend a teacher for your school. I regret very much, however, to advise you that I have not been able to find here a qualified person for the teaching of Hebrew.

There is a tremendous shortage of teachers in the country today and this shortage has also affected Pittsburgh.

If I do hear of someone whom I feel I could recommend to you, I will do so.

With every good wish.

Cordially,

Aharon Kessler Executive Director

Mr. S. Lubelsky
Beth Israel Congregation
414 Weldon Street
Latrobe, Pennsylvania

AK:lf

-copy-

September 24, 1957

The Hebrew Institute, OF PIHASOURGH
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. 6323 Forges St

Gentlemen:

Our Congregation wishes to secure the services of a teacher to conduct a Hebrew class at our Synagogue.

At the present time, there would be a beginner's class of about eight to ten pupils. The classes will be held twice weekly.

Will you please advise at your earliest convenience, if The Institute could furnish a teacher to meet our needs or recommend some one qualified to fill this position.

Thank you for your kind attention to our request and for your early reply.

Very truly yours,

L. Goldman, Chairman Religious Committee

Please address reply to: L. Goldman 328 Main St. Latrobe, Pa.

## HEBREW INSTITUTE OF PITTSBURGH

HAzel I-8900-01 6323-25, 6401-05 FORBES STREET PITTSBURGH 17, PA.

October 16, 1957

בית ספר עממי – בית ספר גבוה – בית מדרש למורים

A Beneficiary of the United Jewish Federation of Pittsburgh

CHARLES J. ROSENBLOOM SIMON A. MYERS Honorary Presidents

WALTER BURKE
President

SAMUEL HORELICK
Chairman of the Board

ABE R. COHEN
MRS. SIDNEY S. MUNTER
CHARLES I. PLESSET
Vice-Presidents

SAMUEL L. FUSS
Secretary

BERNARD KAPLAN
Treasurer

HARRY DEAKTOR
Associate Treasurer

\_\_\_\_\_0\_\_\_

ISRAEL A. ABRAMS

Executive Director

DR. SOLOMON ABRAMS
Educational Director

## **DEPARTMENTS**

Kindergarten
Elementary Hebrew School
Louis I. Aaron Hebrew High School
Sol Rosenbloom Teachers'
Training School
Institute of Jewish Studies
Summer Day Camp
Library

Mr. L. Goldman, Chairman Beth Israel Congregation 414 Weldon Street

Dear Mr. Goldman:

Latrobe, Pennsylvania

In answer to your inquiry, I am sorry to say I did not succeed in getting any one for you.

The transportation problem is the main difficulty. It involves three hours travel daily. If the young man has no car, then it might take even longer.

I believe that Greensburg has facilities and I would suggest that you contact either Rabbi Joseph Levine or the new orthodox rabbi (whose name I do not know). It might be easier for you to arrange to transport your children to Greensburg.

The only other suggestion I have is that your congregation secure a station wagon and transport the children here to our school.

Kindly inform me as toyour plans.

Very truly yours,

Israel A. Abrams
Executive Director